
	
  

 

 
 

    Programs for Children 
 

 
Fresno State Programs for Children (PFC) is a University Auxiliary corporation responsible for all of the campus 
affiliated children’s programs. Programs for Children, Inc., provides services to the children of the California State University, 
Fresno student body, and to a limited extent, faculty, staff, and the larger community.  
 
Primarily funded by the State Department of Education, Programs for Children, Inc. is committed to giving priority to those 
student families meeting state eligibility requirements. Other funding is provided through parent fees, student body fees, 
campus department funds, and Federal grant and contract funds.  
 
The Board of Directors for Fresno State Programs for Children includes the Executive Director and ten appointed university, community 
and student representatives. The board meets monthly and is responsible for all aspects of the program including program and 
employee policies and procedures, budget, salaries, administration and services. All meetings are open to parents and other interested 
parties. 
 
Management and accounting services are provided by the California State University, Fresno Association. 
 
More information regarding Fresno State Programs for Children may be viewed at the following link:  

http://www.auxiliary.com/pgm_child.shtml 
 


